
Report of the Assistant Chief Executive (Corporate Governance)

Council

Date: 19th November 2008

Subject: Recommendations of the Executive Board

       

Electoral Wards Affected: Specific Implications For:

Equality and Diversity

Community Cohesion

Narrowing the Gap

Executive Summary

1.0 Purpose of Report

1.1 To present to Council a recommendation as contained in the attached report entitled 
Financial Health Monitoring 2008/09 – Half Year Report.

2.0 Background Information

2.1 The attached report was considered by Executive Board on 5th November 2008 and 
contains a recommendation for approval of Council as detailed in minute 129 of the 
meeting,

2.2 The report presented the projected financial position of the Council after six months of the 
current financial year and recommended to Council budget adjustments as described in 
section 3.

3.0 Recommendation to Council

3.1 That the budget adjustments as described in Section 3 of the report of the Director of 
Resources, and as recommended to Council by the Executive Board on 5th November 
2008, be approved.
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